
Printed on: 30/07/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/07/2019  11:40:152019/3523/T OBJ Tracey Rivers Ref 2019/3523/T

I oppose the application to clearing the garden and especially the removal of more trees.  Last year an 

established cherry tree in full bloom was chopped down without any application notice and I cannot see any 

application for this on your website.  I was assured that another tree would be planted in its place as the tree 

had been chopped down because it was diseased. To date this has not happened and I have not received 

documents relating to this which I asked for.

We have a lot of biodiversity in the garden and the cherry tree shielded us from the building (Lacon House) 

that has been rebuilt closer and higher since we moved in, especially from the exhaust fumes, delivery vans 

and the extractor fans.

Chopping the remaining trees down will mean we will have no birds in our garden and no protection from the 

CO2 emissions and extractors.  We have already lost a lot of birds that had been present for years.

As for the antisocial behavior, this is mainly found in the archway between 13 and 14 Dombey Street and in 

the car park at the back, where drug dealing and taking is quite blatant.  There is no evidence of drug dealing 

or taking in the actual garden.

I would suggest that in order to make the garden secure, the gates at each end are fitted with entry keys so 

that only residents have access.  That way we can ensure the garden is safe. I would also suggest that Lacon 

House take a more active role in their security around their building when it is closed.

I would like to see a tree planted to replace the one that was taken down, not the total decimation of the 

garden.

29/07/2019  11:40:002019/3523/T OBJ Tracey Rivers Ref 2019/3523/T

I oppose the application to clearing the garden and especially the removal of more trees.  Last year an 

established cherry tree in full bloom was chopped down without any application notice and I cannot see any 

application for this on your website.  I was assured that another tree would be planted in its place as the tree 

had been chopped down because it was diseased. To date this has not happened and I have not received 

documents relating to this which I asked for.

We have a lot of biodiversity in the garden and the cherry tree shielded us from the building (Lacon House) 

that has been rebuilt closer and higher since we moved in, especially from the exhaust fumes, delivery vans 

and the extractor fans.

Chopping the remaining trees down will mean we will have no birds in our garden and no protection from the 

CO2 emissions and extractors.  We have already lost a lot of birds that had been present for years.

As for the antisocial behavior, this is mainly found in the archway between 13 and 14 Dombey Street and in 

the car park at the back, where drug dealing and taking is quite blatant.  There is no evidence of drug dealing 

or taking in the actual garden.

I would suggest that in order to make the garden secure, the gates at each end are fitted with entry keys so 

that only residents have access.  That way we can ensure the garden is safe. I would also suggest that Lacon 

House take a more active role in their security around their building when it is closed.

I would like to see a tree planted to replace the one that was taken down, not the total decimation of the 

garden.
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